
Dear Parents and Care Givers 

 

I have been speaking with Evelyn Twine from Camp Australia.  
Due to the positive response to our survey about afterschool 
care Camp Australia has approved the after school care 
program for Sawyers Valley.  We will be meeting later this 
month to collate and begin the paperwork.   

 

I had the pleasure of attending a wonderful swimming carnival 
last Thursday.  The weather was perfect; just a little cold at the 
start of the day, and the pool is in a delightful location.  I really 
appreciated the relaxed atmosphere and the wonderful 
support from the parents and grandparents that attended. It 
was wonderful to see the support and encouragement towards 
all of the students who competed.  The sportsmanship from 
our students is also something to be commended. A big thank 
you to the P&C for the wonderful job they did in feeding us all 
day.  The lunches and cake stall was a huge success. 

 

On Friday afternoon I had the privilege of presenting the 
leavers t-shirts to our year six students.  A big thank you goes 
to Mrs Colyer for organising the shirts.  She did a wonderful 
job is managing to get an extra one with the name of our new 
student printed on it with only a few daysô notice.  The shirts 
look wonderful and I noticed every student had them on this 
morning.  Wearing the shirt makes them stand out and helps 
to support them as role models for the younger students in the 
school. 

 

I heard from Mrs Murphy this morning that the visit from Dr 
Noel Nannup has been rearranged for the 28

th
 April.  He will 

be at the school to share some traditional stories with the 
students and to spend some time working with the staff at the 
end of the day.  We look forward to meeting Dr Nannup. 

 

The P&C will be holding a special general meeting tomorrow in 
the playgroup room at 9:10 am.  If you are able to attend 
please do so.  The purpose of the meeting is to discuss 
assisting the School with the purchase of an interactive white 
board to replace one in the junior primary that has broken 
down before its expected life span. There is only the one item 
on the agenda so it should be a quick meeting. 

 

On Friday afternoon the School participated in the Clean-up 
Australia program. Students from the whole school were 
allocated areas of the school to clean up and they spent about 
half an hour working to clean the school.  It was amazing to 
see the amount of rubbish that was collected.  The School is 
generally a clean place with very little litter, however,  because 
we are bordered by some busy roadways there is a lot of 
rubbish that blows into the School.  Thank you to Mrs Murphy 
for organising and planning the event. 

 

David Sawers 
Principal 

MISSION STATEMENT 
Sawyers Valley Primary School aims to create and foster an 
environment where students become independent learners, 
enabling them to take responsible control of their lives and 
contribute meaningfully to society. 
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Wednesday 9 March  

P&C Meeting 9.10am 
 

Thursday 10 March  

Early Close 2.30pm 
 

Friday 11 March  

School Banking 8.30-8.45am 
 

Monday 14 March  

Uniform Shop 2.40-3.30pm 

 

Thursday 17 March  

Interschool Swimming Carnival 



 

Clean Up Australia Day was 

on Sunday the 6
th
 of March 

around the countryé 
 

Sawyers Valley Primary students got 
together to do their bit on Friday the 4

th
 of 

March.  All classes assembled in the 
undercover area to listen to some safety 
guidelines and then they were off!  
Gloves, bags and tongs at the ready! 
Each class had a different area of 
responsibility around the school. 
Many students and staff commented that 
our school grounds as a whole were tidy 

and there was not much rubbish to collect. 
Our older students, under careful supervision we able to walk around the boundary of 
our school and it was here that much of the rubbish was found.  I guess we can 
conclude that most of the rubbish is thrown from cars by careless drivers and 
passengers as they drive on past.   
Check out the amount of rubbish that we collected!   
Staff and students feel it was important for us to participate because we care about our 
local environment and it is only fair for us to help out.   

 

We can make decisions about our behaviours and we choose to NOT LITTER!  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
On Friday 26

th
 Feb, 

our  Student Leadership team 
was announced. Students 
from Years 3 to 6 nominated 
for positions as class rep or 
school captain. Students then 
gave a speech to their class, 
or to the school ï if they were 
nominating for captain. 
Students and staff voted.  
We would like to congratulate Ellh, Alyssa, Mya, Liam, Hayley, Evie, Dakota, Rachel, 
Imogen and Nash for being elected as our Student Leadership Team. 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
ROOM 1  ROOM 2  ROOM 3  ROOM 4 
Ethan   Sahara   Neve   Rachel 
            Jade  
            Tayla 

     
ROOM 5   ROOM 6   ROOM 7 
Tyden    William    Alexander 
Miguel    Steven    Liam 
Declun 
 
 



SCHOOL FEES 
These contributions include: 
Ý $50 per student 
Ý $25 for Kindy and Pre Primary Art and Craft 
Ý $10 Chaplain 
Ý $5 P&C  
 
Payment can be made at the office by cheque or cash.  
You are also able to make a direct deposit into our Bendigo Bank account: 
Account Name: Sawyers Valley Primary School 
BSB: 633-000 
Account Number: 150617231 
 
Please ensure you put: 
§ Students name in the reference / description area 
§ What the payment is for 
 
You are more than welcome to pay these monies in instalments. 
 
We do thank you for supporting your childrenôs classroom learning experience. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Subscribe to our Website! 
 

Would you like to get regular updates 
form our website? If so, you can sub-
scribe using your email address and you 
will receive any updates as they happen. 
Just go to 
www.sawyersvalleyps.wa.edu.au 

http://www.sawyersvalleyps.wa.edu.au

